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Safety Recall Technical Advisory (R06) 
 

In February of 2015, FCA released Safety Recall R06 – Occupant Restraint Control 
Module.   
 
Upon further investigation, it has been determined that the WG model vehicles 
equipped with Right Hand Drive (RHD) (sales code 5I9) may not have a functioning 
seatbelt warning chime/light after the new Occupant Restraint Control (ORC) module 
has been installed. 
 
Presently there is no remedy for the condition on the above mentioned WG model RHD 
vehicles.  FCA is working with suppliers to acquire new ORC modules for involved WG 
model RHD vehicles. 
 
Until new ORC modules for WG model RHD vehicles become available, the recall 
cannot be performed on these models.  No attempt should be made to complete 
Safety Recall R06 on WG model RHD vehicles until further notice.   
 
NOTE:  Owner letters have been mailed to customers with WG model RHD vehicles.  
Should a WG model RHD vehicle owner arrive at your dealership requesting Safety 
Recall R06, please inform the customer that the recall has been temporarily 
suspended for involved WG model vehicles equipped with RHD.  They should be 
rescheduled for a future service appointment once the required ORC modules become 
available.   
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